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I am urging you to oppose HB 2403. In rural areas like mine, predator coexistence is 

beneficial to everyone. Killing coyotes or other large predators is proven to be 

ineffective as a means of protecting grazing animals, as it destabilizes the natural 

behaviors that keep the predators able to self-regulate their population. Why give 

Wildlife Services even more money to kill wildlife? That's neither a service to humans 

nor wildlife. Please vote NO on HB 2403. 


